
  TEDDY BEAR DOCTORS 

 On Tuesday three fourth year student  

doctors (students of a five year Bachelor of 

Medicine course) visited Kindergarten and 

Years 1 and 2.   

 The doctors are from the Newcastle  

University and have placements at the 

Tamworth Base Hospital.   

 To help children overcome the fear of 

going to a Doctor the students visit schools 

under a community project through the  

Department of Rural Health. 

 The children had an enjoyable afternoon 

with the Doctors who diagnosed many 

problems with their bears. 

  

AWARDS—12th August, 2013 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Campbell Jones 

Outstanding Attitude to School 

 

Kindergarten: 

 Ryan Fitzgerald—excellent effort at  

correct punctuation 

Years 3/4: 

  Jack Meredith—great play review 

  Kandeita Self—great play review 

Years 5/6: 

  Pippa Bell—very good work ethic 

  Ebony Somerville—great writ-

ing 

 

Class Uniform—Years 3/4 

Uniform Draw—Logan Barnard. 

 

NUNDLE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

     Honour, industry, Truth 
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P. & C. Meeting 

 7pm  Monday, 2nd Sept. 

 

Sports Day for K/1/2 

 Woolomin 12th Sept. 

 

School Play 

  17th September 

 

Aussie  Bush Camp 

  21st to 23rd October 

 

Last Day Term 3 

  Friday, 20th September 

 

First Day Term 4 

  Tuesday, 8th October 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has been another busy week here with many exciting 

things happening.  

Ms Weis has been working hard on the play as have 

students. It is coming together well. Students have been 

learning lines and a few of them have individual songs 

they have to sing. These students have CDs containing 

the music so please encourage them to practise at home. 

If you are able to help with any costuming etc. please 

contact Ms Weis at the school. 

Next week Nundle Public will be represented at the 

State Landcare Finals in Newcastle. We are one of only 

3 finalists in the Junior Landcare Team award. To have 

got to this stage is a real achievement and a credit to all 
of the work put in by the students and staff and in  

particular, Ms Deaves and her army of community  

volunteers who are all so willing to assist in everything 

we do. The presentation will be made on Wednesday 

night at a special dinner at the Newcastle City Hall.  We 

are required to make a 10 minute presentation before 

this event to help finalise decisions. Please send all your 

positive thoughts with us. 

Nundle Public School—individual opportunities in a caring rural community 

  95 Jenkins Street, Nundle.   NSW   2340                       Web Site:     www.nundle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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Joe Burr 

watches 

as the 

Doctor  

x-rays his 

bear 

Deegan 

Peterson 

shows us his 

bear’s x-ray 

Cormac 

Trousdale 

awaits the 

diagnoses 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

30th August      Melissa Emerton 

 6th September     Ava Blackwell 

13th September     Susi Bell 

If you cannot do your day in the  

canteen—please arrange your 

own  

replacement 



Principal’s message continued: 

Next week, the 3/4/5/6 classes will be off to 

Tamworth High for a specialised subject day. 

This will be happening on Tuesday. Students 

have been given notes about this and asked to 
return them to the school by Friday of this 

week. This will be a fun day and a chance to 

meet with students from a variety of primary 

schools. 

 

On the 12/9 the K/1/2 classes are taking part 

in the Infants Sports Day at Woolomin. This 

is not a competition day but rather a fun day 

for students to come together. It is great that 

Woolomin are able to host this event again 

using their new sporting fields. Transport 

does need to be organised by parents as we 
do need assistance with supervision on the 

day. Please return notes this week as we need 

to get numbers to Woolomin. 

 

The term is quickly drawing to a close. We 

will soon be sending out  parent surveys for 

you to complete. We do ask that these all be 

returned as they are a valuable tool for us in 

helping improve the school and opportunities 

for students. If there are things we aren’t 

doing that you would like to see, please let us 
know but also, we do like to know what it is 

we are doing that is right so we can do more 

of it. 

 

We have finally got all of our approvals for 

the Out of Hours School Care. We will be 

holding a grand opening of the facility Friday 

week. We will send out a flyer. If you wish 

to use the service, please see Joy in the office 

for the forms. This now means, students do 

not need to be at school before 8.30am. Any 

parents or carers who need to drop students 
off early can now make arrangements with 

the OOSH. 

  Debating News 27 August, 2013 

Tamworth Eisteddfod Debate 

The NPS Eisteddfod debated against St Nicholas in the Tamworth Eisteddfod finals on 
Thursday 22 August 2013. The topic given was “That Newspapers are a thing of the past” 
and our team were negative.  Judges were extremely impressed with the standard of the 
debate, I quote: “This debate is of higher standard than most high school debates we 
have judged in the past”. NPS were defeated by St Nicholas, who won due to stronger 
rebuttal presentation. Georgia Burnes, Tyneika Self, Meg Worley and Pippa Bell (reserve: 
Charlie Chapman) gave hours of dedication and hard work towards this debate and I am 
extremely proud of their efforts. Well Done to the team; Second place in Tamworth  
Eisteddfod is an excellent effort!! 

Premier’s Debating Challenge 

The Nundle Piblic School1 team were defeated by Tamworth Public School Blue team on 
8 August 2013. These students are to be congratulated on their hard work and effort 
throughout this term.  To Georgia Burnes and Tyneika Self for assisting and guiding 
younger students in the preparation and presentation of debating and to the Year 4 
boys: Joe and Jackson for debating against Year 6 students in other school teams in this  
competition.  

We have received news last week that the Nundle Public Sschool 2 team has made it into 
the Zone finals. The team will be debating against Tamworth Public School Gold team. 
We wish them luck in the coming debate. Well done, Meg Worley, Pippa Bell,  
Charlie Chapman and Erica Eather.  

        TERESA EATHER 

 

Principal’s message continued: 

 

Finally, we are still in winter uniform until 

the end of the term. There are many reasons 

for wearing uniform to school. One of those 
reasons is that it presents the school in an 

excellent manner.  When people walk into 

the school they are very impressed with the 

standard of uniform. It has been found, many 

parents who make the decision to send  

students to private school do so because of 

the standard of uniform and often choose the 

school based on the uniform. A first  

impression is something you don’t get a  

second chance at. I would ask all parents and 

students to help us maintain the high  

standards at Nundle Public School and make 
sure students are in full uniform, including a 

tie, every day. 

 

   Ian Worley 

   Principal 

GRAND OPENING 

Nundle Public School P. & C. 

 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS 

CARE FACILITY 

Friday, 6th September 

5.00pm 

An invitation is extended to 

all to attend 



ART WORK FROM YEARS 3 and 4 

 

 

Lindsey Burnes 

Jackson Worley 

Jorja Potts 

Joe Worley 



 


